
 
YOU ARE INVITED!!! 

 
Brooke Elementary School’s 

Class of 2017 Senior Reunion 
 
 

Thursday, June 8th, 2017 

3:45p.m. – 4:45p.m. 

Brooke Elementary School Library 

 

“Like branches of a tree, 
our lives may grow in different directions 

yet our roots remain as one.” 
 

If you would like to join us for Brooke Elementary School’s Senior 

Reunion, please RSVP by Friday, June 2nd to Mrs. Bates, School 

Counselor, at kbate@spring-ford.net. Please include the names of your 

Kindergarten – 4th grade teachers in your email. 

   
 

We look forward to seeing you!  Please spread the word! 
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